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From: Judy Winchester [mailto:judywinchester3@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2023 9:32 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Support for Ceretti's and Howatt's 

The 2 above mentioned family businesses in the Town of Borden Carleton have been serving the community for 
many many years. Given all my support to these families.  No need for another service station in town.  




